IEEE BTS Member Spotlight With Amanda Temple, Program Specialist
1. What is your role within the IEEE BTS?

There are 36 societies within the IEEE, and as program specialist for the IEEE BTS, I handle a variety of tasks for the Broadcast Technology Society. One of my main responsibilities is planning the logistics for our two annual conferences, including budgeting, sponsorships, registration, and promotion. I also help arrange the IEEE BTS AdCom, which meets three times a year to discuss strategic planning on retaining membership, increasing attendance at conferences, developing BTS standards, and enhancing our society’s publications.

2. What keeps you going? What aspect of your contribution to the IEEE BTS do you enjoy the most?
What keeps me going is working with a passionate group of individuals that truly believe in the society and what it has to offer. While broadcasting is a relatively old technology, it’s constantly evolving. The IEEE Broadcast Technology Society gives members access to breakthrough research in the fields of broadcasting, including antennas, electronics, power, communications, signal processing, information theory, computers, and audio.  We cover a much more extensive audience than just broadcasting, and I enjoy promoting it.

3. What are some of the most exciting IEEE BTS programs that you have been part of in the last year?
The most exhilarating program that I’ve taken part in is the Annual Broadcast Symposium. We just celebrated our 64th year in San Antonio, Texas.  For years, the symposium took place in Washington, D.C., so it was interesting to meet new faces. This year it will be held in Orlando, FL at the Caribe Royale hotel from 13-16 October 2015 and we are very excited about this upcoming symposium!
